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CHAPTER MEETING

Our next Chapter Meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 19, 1996,
at 7:30 p.m. at the Provo Central Stake Center, 500 N. 1200 W. As
was mentioned in previous newsletters, we will be sharing creative
ways to use the hymns for preludes or postludes. Hopefully, by now
many of you have had a chance to come up with something interesting.
This will be an informal workshop setting, so we can work together

to come up with some ideas. If you have made your own arrangements
and wouldn't mind sharing them, or if you know of sources where we
can find arrangements, please bring these with you, too.

Remember, we would like to compile our ideas, to send to everyone in
a future newsletter. If you won't be able to come to the meeting,
you can send your ideas to DeeAnn Stone (1510 W. 500 N., Provo, UT
84601). We need everybody's participation to make this successful.

AGO VIDEO

Recently, Larry Tomkinson received word from KBYU-FM that the station
will be airing the AGO Centennial video, "Pulling Out All the Stops--
The Pipe Organ in America," on Sunday, December 15 at 2:00 p.m.!
This was exciting news. Chapter officers and others had sent letters
to the station requesting that they air the program. Our efforts
paid off. Be sure to spread the word.

TEMPLE SQUARE CONCERT SERIES

Many of you may have received a mailing from Iain B. McKay, Director
of the Temple Square Concert Series, but for the benefit of those

who may not have received it, the following information may be of
interest to you:

"To join in celebrating Utah's Centennial, the Salt Lake Chapter of

the American Guild of Organists presents a CENTENNIAL FESTIVAL OF
HYMNS at the Assembly Hall on Temple Square as part of the Temple
Square Concert Series on Tuesday evening, November 26, at 7:30 p.m.

"This program represents hymns selected by churches throughout the
Salt Lake Valley that have been here for 100 years or more.

"We are inviting all church choirs to join with us by helping us to
form a 150-voice volunteer chorus to lead the audience participation
in the program. The seating of the choir will be on a "first-come
first-served" basis to a maximum capacity of 150 persons. They will
need to be at the Assembly Hall and seated by 6:00 p.m. sharp that
evening for a brief rehearsal. Choir members are asked to wear
appropriate Sunday attire.

"We are asking that all churches inform their congregations of this
event both in your bulletins and by announcement. This should be a
most enjoyable program at this season of Thanksgiving as well as an
opportunity to share our rich and diverse cultural heritage."

Questions? Contact David Lines, h--355-6558 or w--355-9307.



Also, as part of the Temple Square Concert
Series, on Friday, November 22, 1996, Roberto
Bertero, organist at the Cathedral of Turin,
Italy, will perform in the Salt Lake Tabernacle
on Temple Square at 7:30 p.m. His program
will feature Virgil Fox's organ transcription
from Campra's Idomenee; Bach's transcription
of Vivaldi's Concerto in D Minor, Opus III,

No. 2; Mr. Bertero's own transcription of the
overture to Tschaikowsky's Romeo and Juliet;
and, even more surprising, his transcription

of Gershwin's Rhapsody in Blue! The evening
will conclude with Durufle's Toccata from his
Suite, Opus 5. The free performance will last
about an hour and is for those eight years and
older.

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 2 (Monday): Nativity program, free,
sponsored by the Provo Arts Council, Provo
Tabernacle

December 4 (Wednesday): Chapter get-together:
Christmas dinner and humorous organist stories
at the Moss's.

December 6 & 7 (Friday & Saturday): Messiah
Sing-In, sponsored by the Provo Arts Council,
Provo Tabernacle, time TBA, admission charge

December 13 (Friday): Mormon Youth Chorus
and Symphony, free, sponsored by the Provo
Arts Council, Provo Tabernacle, time TBA
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December 14 (Saturday): Regional Christmas
Choir; Douglas E. Bush, director; Larry
Tomkinson, organist--Provo Tabernacle,

time TBA, free. If you or someone you
know would like to sing in the choir, it's
not too late to join. Practices are at

7:00 a.m., Saturday mornings at the Provo
LDS Tabernacle, an opportunity worth
sacrificing a little sleep for.

RECITALS

Fall organ recitals every Monday at the BYU
Museum of Art from 12:15 to 12:45 p.m.

December 7 (Saturday) - Carol Dean, 7:30 p.m.,
Provo Central Stake Center, Orgelbuchlein--
Advent to Christmas

Provo Central Stake Concert Series: Sunday,
December 15, 7:00 p.m., 500 N. 1200 W.,
Christmas Concert--Ward Choirs, Time-honored
Sacred Carols.

Music for a Sunday Evening: There will not be
a program this month, but be sure to attend
Claire Rogers' annual Christmas organ recital,
The Music of Christmas, on December 22, at
7:00 p.m., State Hospital Chapel, 1300 E.
Center, Provo

GRAND PIANO FOR SALE

5'8", 1979 Kimball grand piano, like new.
Price negotiable. Contact Gerald Dick at
home--373-7562 or work--378-5293 (can leave
message on phone mail).






